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A one day seminar was organized by the department of Computer Science of Hindu Kanya 

Mahavidyalaya, Jind on 13th November, 2024 on the topic ‘Awareness on Cyber Fraud’. The 

seminar was chaired by the Principal of the college, Dr. Punam Mor and conducted by Mrs. 

Shivani, Assistant Professor of the Computer Science Department. The keynote speaker in this 

seminar was Mr. Satbir Singh, who is an Assistant Sub Inspector in the Cyber Crime Department 

of Haryana Police. In this seminar, he gave information to the students about various types of 

cyber frauds; he told how mobile hackers can misuse our personal information by hacking our 

mobile. Mobile hackers hack our mobile and try to take money from us by blackmailing us using 

our photos or other documents from our mobile gallery. He told the students that we should not 

open any unknown link nor share our personal information with anyone and if any call comes 

from any food application or online shopping application and tries to take OTP from us by 

pretending to give us feedback, then we should not share any OTP with them. He told the 

students that we should not attend any unknown call whether it is an audio call or a video call; he 

also told the students that we should use the phone's play store to download the application. He 

also told that we should update all the applications of our mobile phone from time to time. While 

withdrawing money from ATM, the PIN should be entered secretly. He told the students that we 

should use social media very little. He told that a mobile hacker can use your information and 

create a fraud account in your name and commit fraud of crores of rupees. He gave this 

important information to the students that we should not make any online payment using public 

Wi-Fi. We should always use our mobile data to make payment. He also told the students that if 

any kind of fraud happens, then immediately call 1930. About 34 students participated in this 

seminar. The presence of all the staff members in this seminar was dignified. President of the 

Managing Committee of the college Dr. Anshul Singla and Principal Dr. Poonam Mor 

congratulated the Computer Science Department on the successful organization of this seminar. 
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